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Management Advisory Committee of the Action Programme on Essential Drugs

The meetings of the Management Advisory Committee of the Action Programme on 
Essential Drugs (MAC) have been subsumed by the Organization-wide Meeting of 
Interested Parties (MIP) and are therefore discontinued. Members of the MAC will be 
informed accordingly by WHO headquarters. This information was received at the 
Regional Office in early June, after arrangements had been made for the next MIP 
(18–29 June 2001).

The MIPs are intended to enable Member States and entities that contribute voluntary 
resources to the work of WHO to exchange their views and evaluations of the 
usefulness and productivity of a particular part of the Organization’s work.

In view of the above, the Regional Committee at its fifty-first session will not have to 
select or reselect members for the MAC and section IV, pages 33 to 39 of document
EUR/RC51/5 should therefore be deleted. In addition, it should be noted that 
elections to membership of the Executive Board and other committees will now be 
taken up under provisional agenda items 8(a), (b) and (c) and not under items 4(a), (b), 
(c) and (d), as shown on the cover page of document EUR/RC51/5.


